From: Simon Hall

To: <u>Site Allocations Plan</u>

Subject: PDE03116_Message regarding SAP Date: 16 November 2015 11:49:40

Thank you for replying to my earlier email regarding Left Bank Leeds and the designation of the southern part of Cardigan Road as a local centre.

The trustees of Left Bank have met and believe that the promotion of the area as a local centre would be advantageous to the area in general and to Left Bank in particular. Having said that, any designation which promotes local shops and local employment would be encouraged.

As Left Bank is primarily about the promotion of heritage and culture we are concerned at our inclusion in the designation and therefore request that we be excluded. This request was formally minuted at a trustees' meeting on 3rd November

Yours,

Simon Hall Trustee Left Bank Leeds